
DVR Technology & Engineering Education Committee 
Meeting 2- Friday, Dec. 7, 2018 8:30 AM-1:30 PM 

 Triton Main Campus (East), T Building, Room 126 

 

Our goal is to have at least 1 representative from each school at every meeting in order to 
facilitate communication and help support each school through our interactions with Triton, 
DVR, and the requirements of our programs in educating our students. 

Attendees- Lindsay Longstreth (Leyden), David Weishaar (RBHS), Jason Quint (Proviso East), 
Matt Dillard (PMSA), Andrew Hebert (Proviso East), Derek Cappaert (Ridgewood), Ryan 
VenHorst (OPRF) 

Manufacturing Programs Focus 

AGENDA 

 Snacks and Introductions  

General DVR Information Update (HS and Triton) 

 Enrollment Discussion for 2019-2020-  

   RB- fully underway in scheduling for all but Juniors 

Leyden- doing videos and tours in January and course selection in late 
January, early February 

OPRF- general scheduling session meetings end of November, now going 
to individual course enrollment meetings with counselors 

Proviso- students are put in pathways as incoming freshmen and then they 
are pushed to stay on track for their four-year time in high school.  

 

  HS Advisory Councils Information Distribution 

Each school is continuing with previous business connections and 
communication strategies to help inform their programs needs and 
strengths. Leyden is continuing with its metalworking advisory council 
and discussion among the group revolved around continuing to reach out 
to potential partners in the local communities. 

Action Items 

Before the Feb. 14th Meeting, each school should be continuing to 
generate potential business partners or relationships. We are looking to 



have each school come to the meeting with at least three and preferably 
five or more businesses that can be approached to participate in advising 
member high schools. 

Communicate with Frank Holthouse about the upcoming DVR Tech Trek 
at the end of January 2019. 

Curriculum Updates (share school pathways)-  

discussion among offerings at each school took place. There have been no 
notable changes within each school. 

  Needs for High Schools 

Program and equipment needs should be discussed at each school to be 
addressed in the late winter and early spring. 

 


